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Derby City Council – Response 

ID Reference FOI823150818 

Date 03/05/2024 

 
 

Information Requested Response  

As a concerned citizen, I am 

interested in gaining insight 

into the operational 

challenges faced by the 

council finance team in 

years: 

1. 2023/24 

2. 2024/25 (ytd) and  

3. expected to come up (if 
you are aware) from 

April 2025-March 2028. 

So would like to request a list 

of operational issues 

encountered and expected by 

the council's finance teams 

during these periods. 

  

Specifically, I would 

appreciate information on the 

key operational challenges, 

obstacles, and concerns that 

have impacted the efficient 

functioning of the finance 

teams within the Council. 

This may include, but is not 

limited to, issues related to 

resource constraints, 

efficiency, data management, 

procurement, risk 

management, financial 

Information not held. 
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reporting, and stakeholder 

engagement. 

  

If available, I would also be 

grateful for any documents, 

reports, or records that 

outline or discuss these 

operational issues in detail. 

 

 
 

Please note, the following applies, if the response includes council officers (or 

other officers) names. 

If you are a company that intends to use the names and contact details of council 

officers (or other officers) provided for direct marketing, you need to be registered 

with the Information Commissioner to process personal data for this purpose. You 

must also check that the individual (whom you wish to contact for direct marketing 

purposes) is not registered with one of the Preference Services to prevent Direct 

Marketing. If they are you must adhere to this preference. You must also ensure you 

comply with the Privacy Electronic and Communications Regulations (PECR). For 

more information follow this Link www.ico.org.uk 

For the avoidance of doubt the provision of council (and other) officer names and 

contact details under FOI does not give consent to receive direct marketing via any 

media and expressly does not constitute a ‘soft opt-in’ under PECR. 
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